
Online Interactive Session with Dr. Padma Y. Fisher 
 

On Monday, August 21, 2017, all of North America will be treated to an eclipse of the sun. Anyone 
within the path of totality can see one of nature’s most awe inspiring sights - a total solar eclipse. 
To spread awareness among the students on Eclipses, an online interactive session was organized 
by SPACE India on August 10, 2017 from 9:00a.m to 10:15 a.m. with Dr. Dr. Padma Y. Fisher 
(Senior Research Scientist, Space Science Institute, California) on the theme  "The Total Solar 
Eclipse - 2017" which is popularly also known as " Great American Eclipse". In this interaction she 
shared an interesting presentation on Total Solar Eclipse containing the information on different 
types of eclipses, reasons behind them, research work going on in this field. Students felt 
enthralled when she showed her camera to the students which she will be using to capture the 
eclipse. Students were very astound to know the details of our universe. It was a remarkable 
session as children got to know new facts about our Sun and eclipses.  
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Students watched a video on Eclipses 
before the interaction 

Dr. Padma shared a presentation with students 
on Solar Eclipse  

Group photograph of students with 
SPACE educator  

 

Dr. Padma Y. Fisher answered queries of 
the students  


